
From: Larry Jensen   
Sent: January-02-15 4:57 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc:  
Subject: Amherst Island EB 2014-0300 
 
Please have an oral hearing on Amherst Island, you really need to see the impact it will 
make to this Historic Island. 
The incredibly high proposed turbines make no sense here. 
80 foot high hydro poles, transmission lines, cable lines and hydro substations are 
proposed to be placed. In order to understand our concerns you need to see the island, 
and the villages of Stella and Emerald and how this project is a bad idea for such a 
small quiet place. The proposal run along side the school and homes which introduce 
risk to the residents, community and virtually make the island an industrial park.Which is 
what we left, to come here for. 
I am very concerned for the safety of all islanders, especially the risk that any 
construction will put our children in harms way. 
  
Also this project is not cost-effective, and was pointed out in Dr. John Harrison's 
economic and risk analysis. As Ontario Taxpayers and Voters we need to check the 
Expenditures. We seem to be spending more on the wind and solar power, near 
residents that don't want them, than it is giving back. We should not be afraid to say it is 
time to regroup and make sure we are doing these projects for the right reasons.  
  
Please provide me with the ongoing information for monitoring purposes on this file. 
  
Thank you  
Larry Jensen 

 
 

Please consider an oral hearing on Amherst Island, you really need to see where the proposed turbines, 
80 foot high steel poles, transmission lines, cable lines and hydro substations are proposed to be placed. 
In order to understand our concerns you need to see the island and how this project is a bad idea for 
such a small place. The proposals are near the school and homes which introduce risk to the community 
and virtually make the island an industrial park rather than residential and farmland. I am very concerned 
for the safety of all islanders, especially the risk that any construction will put our children in harms way. 
  
The project is not cost-effective as pointed out in Dr. John Harrison's economic and risk analysis. As 
Ontarians we need to check the math, we seem to be spending more on the wind and solar power than it 
is giving back. We should not be afraid to say it is time to regroup and make sure we are doing these 
projects for the right reasons.  
  
Please provide me with the ongoing information for monitoring purposes on this file. 
  
Thank you  
Larry Jensen 
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